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3. Within Malaysia's jurisdiction, individuals implicated in crimes against humanity 

may face prosecution under the country's existing general criminal laws, particularly 

under the Penal Code. Moreover, Malaysia has established a robust legal framework 

concerning mutual legal assistance and extradition, supported by legislation and treaty 

partnerships, which offer pathways for international cooperation in addressing 

international crimes, including crimes against humanity. 

 

4. However, it is evident that crimes against humanity possess unique characteristics 

that necessitate a more nuanced approach when integrating them into Malaysia's legal 

framework. Indeed, Malaysia recognises the multifaceted nature of addressing crimes 

against humanity, involving legal, ethical, political, and international dimensions that often 

transcend the boundaries of our existing legal framework. These offenses therefore 

require careful consideration within a dedicated segment of Malaysia's penal system, 

rather than relying solely on the provisions found in our penal and criminal procedure 

codes. 

 

5. We welcome the scheduled convening of the resumed session of the Sixth 

Committee for six days, from 1 to 5 April and 11 April 2024. We see these sessions as an 

opportunity for in-depth discussions, including interactive exchanges, encompassing all 

aspects of the draft articles.    

 

6. Malaysia takes note of the official deadline of 1 December 2023 for States to 

submit their written comments and observations on the draft articles and the ILC's 

Recommendation.  We look forward to contribute our written input as part of this important 

process. In this regard, Malaysia would be appreciative if the comprehensive document 

of comments and observations could be compiled and circulated well in advance, to 

enable early consideration.    

 

7. Malaysia's dedication to active engagement in the forthcoming sessions remains 

steadfast. We look forward to contribute substantive inputs and insights on the draft 

articles. Our contributions will be anchored on Malaysia's position on this matter, with the 

overarching objective of advancing constructive dialogues and achieving meaningful 

outcomes. Therefore, we reiterate our hope that the draft articles will undergo a thorough 
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examination to ensure that any further developments align with existing frameworks 

rather than duplicating them. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 

 


